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Créteil, le 21 septembre 2022 

 

 

 

Dear President Sugibayashi, 

 

Please allow me to extend my sincere congratulations for the 30
th

 anniversary of the Josai 

International University. As one of Japan’s leading international comprehensive universities, 

Josai International University is a recognised innovator, providing new educational 

opportunities appropriate for this global age. 

It is my belief that our long standing and fruitful collaboration, which started in 2015 with our 

Faculty of Economics and Management and more specifically with our School of Management 

(IAE Gustave Eiffel, now IAE Paris Est), within the framework of the France-Japan Agreement on 

Mutual Recognition of Studies signed in 2014, will remain as strong as ever. 

Now that the COVID-19 crisis is behind us, I am very much looking forward to further 

deepening our joint co-operation activities in the future extending it to other fields of studies.  

I wish Josai International University and its faculty, staff and students a wonderful 30th 

anniversary celebration! 

 

Sincerely, 
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